
AALS Section on National Security Law to host Early Works in National Security Law 
Workshop on April 26, 2024 
 
Submissions are due by March 22, 2024 - click here to register or submit. 
  
The AALS Section on National Security Law is pleased to announce an Early Works in National 
Security Law Workshop to be held on Friday, April 26, 2024 via zoom.  

  
One of the Section’s objectives is to broaden the reach of the Section to welcome and support new 
members, particularly from groups that have been historically underrepresented in the field of national 
security law. This objective is reflected in a series of programs to be held during the year leading up 
to the Annual Meeting, including this early works-in-progress workshop for emerging and established 
scholars in the fields of national security law and related disciplines. We are excited to offer this 
program which is designed to provide an informal structure and the opportunity for constructive and 
supportive feedback on projects in the early iteration and origination stages.  
 
All participants are expected to read all submissions which will be circulated two weeks prior to the 
event. Submission discussions will be individually led by members of the Section who will serve as 
discussants. Discussants will briefly outline the submission and provide constructive feedback, then 
lead discussion among the group and with the author.  
 
The program will be held via zoom to allow for maximum participation. 
 
Eligibility: This call for early works is open to full-time faculty members from AALS member schools, 
whether tenured or untenured and regardless of the number of years the individual has been teaching. 
The Section welcomes both single-authored and co-authored submissions.  
 
Author Submissions + Registration: All national security law-related law topics are welcome, and both 
emerging and established scholars are strongly encouraged to submit. Submissions (in the form of 
an abstract no more than 750-words) are due by March 22, 2024 via this form. Papers will be 
selected after review by a committee appointed by the Section Co-Chairs. Selected authors will be 
notified by April 5, 2024, and submissions will be circulated to all participants by April 12. There is 
no registration fee. 
 
Participant Registration: For those who would like to attend the workshop but are not submitting a 
work for discussion please register here. There is no registration fee. 
 
Inquiries or Questions: Please send any inquiries about this program to Professor Amy Gaudion of 
Penn State Dickinson Law (acg14@psu.edu or 717-240-5216), Professor Brenner Fissell of 
Villanova University Charles Widger School of Law (brenner.fissell@law.villanova.edu or 610-519-
5825), or Professor Rachel VanLandingham (rvanlandingham@swlaw.edu or 213-738-6864). 
 
Authors (submitting abstracts) and Participants may register here. 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/v85ET8dBbQ
https://forms.office.com/r/v85ET8dBbQ
https://forms.office.com/r/v85ET8dBbQ
mailto:acg14@psu.edu
mailto:brenner.fissell@law.villanova.edu
mailto:rvanlandingham@swlaw.edu
https://forms.office.com/r/v85ET8dBbQ

